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              April 2022 

Dear Parents and children, 

Welcome to school or Welcome back! This half term we welcome Sanchia, Ashton, Leo, Emily, Matteo 

and Angela. 

This half term our topic is “growing.” We will be looking at non-fiction books as well as stories including 

“Jack and the beanstalk” and “Jaspers beanstalk.” 

We continue to have our kind hands board and will write children’s names on it to celebrate their 

kindness. We are encouraging children to name their emotions and also recognise that their actions 

have an effect on others. 

Week one is going to be all about eggs! We hope to have a friendly hen visit and will think of lots of 

other creatures that lay eggs. We will use some of the hen’s eggs to bake cakes. Now that the children 

have experienced Easter in different ways we will be talking about what we now know. On Thursday 

there is a family Easter Hunt around Dorrington Road Woods. Just turn up and take a note of what you 

find. You can bring the results in to Nursery and be entered into a prize draw.  

Later in the half term we will celebrate the end of Ramadan. 

We will be going outside regularly. We have wellies the children can borrow but we may get dirty/wet 

so a spare change of clothes is handy. 

Take a look at our blog on the school website to see what we have been getting up to. We will also send 

home pictures using the evidence me App. Don’t forget you can also send me pictures and comments via 

the App to show me what children have been doing out of Nursery. 

If you would like to contact myself or Mrs Todd Bryce  you can ring school on 01524 65379 to make an 

appointment or send an email to  

fsks1leader@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Each day the children will come together in key worker groups to do phonics. This half term I will be 

having different phonics sessions for pre-schoolers/younger children. 
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Please come into Nursery in a morning to drop your child off. The routine is that the child takes off 

their own coat and hangs up their bags. They then find their name and put it on the register tree. At 

this time you can have a look in their tray. 

I am now back in Nursery full time apart from a Monday and Friday afternoon when Mrs Todd Bryce 

will be leading the session. 

We are hoping that Nicola the Diddi dance teacher will return later in the half term.  

Finally we will be working hard to strengthen children’s social, physical and language skills. Have a look 

on the website for a more detailed plan and don’t forget if you have any questions just ask. 

 

 

Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Todd Bryce 

                                       


